PIPE LINE CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION OF CANADA

1075 North Service Road West, Suite 201 · Oakville, Ontario · L6M 2G2 T 905-847-9383 · F 905-847-7824 · www.pipeline.ca



August 20, 2020

To: PLCAC Union Partner

From: Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada

RE: Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada Student Award Program

Dear PLCAC Union Partner,

Since 1974 the Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada has financially supported students with their education. Awards are offered each year for a student enrolled in a full-time program at a recognized Canadian accredited postsecondary institution.

To qualify, an applicant must be a son, daughter or ward of a person whose principal income is derived from the pipeline construction industry. The parent or guardian of the applicant must be employed by or have a history of employment with a company who is a member or partner of the Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada.

The applicant must provide proof of full-time enrollment in a program leading to a diploma or degree in any field at a recognized Canadian college or university. Applications received from students enrolled in post-graduate programs may also be considered.

Current application forms need to be completed on our website at <u>www.pipeline.ca</u>, under the member services, awards section. For more information, please contact the Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada executive office at 905-847-9383 or email plcac@pipeline.ca.

Note: The website will be live on September 14, 2020. The deadline for completed applications is *October 09, 2020.*

Included with this letter are posters promoting the Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada Student Award Program. We ask you to discard any previous posters and display the enclosed ones where they will be visible to your employees.

Best regards,

Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada

Suite 201 1075 North Service Road West Oakville ON L6M 2G2

Tel: 905-847-9383

Email: plcac@pipeline.ca Website: www.pipeline.ca

Son or daughter attending college or university? Go to www.pipeline.ca to learn more.

Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada

Student Award Program



Investing in education is important.

Your son or daughter may qualify to receive money towards their education.

If they are enrolled in a full-time program leading to a diploma or degree and you have a history of working with a PLCAC member, apply before October 9, 2020. Post-graduate students may also be considered.

For more information visit www.pipeline.ca, awards section or contact Pipe Line Contractors Association of Canada at plcac@pipeline.ca or 905-847-9383.

Don't miss out!

Apply now for the 2020-2021 School Year!

Deadline: October 9, 2020

